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Class 1 : Jack for super use of the conjunction and in your writing. Eva for some amazing reading! 

Class 2 : Poppy for demonstrating an exemplary level of skill  in curling. Jacob for always being keen  

   and enthusiastic to share his thoughts in class discussions. 

 

Big Heart Awards are awarded to:- 

Grace in recognition of her excellent work this week, her determination and positive attitude! 

Jimbob in recognition of consistently being a kind and helpful member of Class 2 

Happy Birthday Wishes to: 

Poppy who will be 9 on Sunday 16th January. 

 

Judo—Before School Club 

Judo will start again on a Thursday 6th January at 8.00am. The sessions which have all ready been 
paid for are (6th January, 13th January and the 20th January) A further three sessions will be added 
up to half term (27th January,3rd February and the 10th February, if children wish to participate 
in these additional three sessions there will be a subsidised cost of £7.50). Please send the 
£7.50 into school in a named envelope marked Judo if you wish your child to participate. 

Monday’s until half-term 

Class 1 children will be participating in forest school activities and should come to school dressed  in 
old warm clothes, coats and hats appropriate for the outdoors. 

Class 2 children should wear plain coloured tracksuit bottoms/leggings, tee shirt, socks, plain hoodie or 
school sweatshirt along with a warm coat to participate in the curling activity. 

Curling—Class 2 

For this week only Monday 17th January, curling will be in the morning so no help is needed with 
transport so it will be normal home time at 3.30pm at school.  

Heights & Weights and Yr 6 Health Questionnaire  

The school nurse will be in school on Friday 21st January to undertake the above assessments. An 
email has been sent to all parents of children involved and if you wish to opt out you need to contact the 
telephone number on the letters, unfortunately not school cannot accept opt outs. 

Admissions -September 2022  

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for September 2022 is the 15th January 2022. 

Diary  

Wednesday   4.00-5.00 Table Tennis @ GCA  

Friday 21st January   Heights and Weights (R & Yr6) Health Questionnaires (Yr 6) 

Thursday 27th January       am  Fire Safety  (Yrs 2 & 3) and (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Tuesday 8th February  am  Van Gogh Alive Exhibition at Media City (Class 2) 


